
From: Oliver Middleton [….Redacted….] 
Sent: 29 December 2017 11:26
To: LDFconsult
Subject: EFD Local Plan Submission Version 2017

Dear Sirs

I believe that any infringement of Green Belt should be avoided at all cost - if there are any 
plans to release some Green Belt for development this must not be allowed to happen

If it were to go ahead it spells the end of our Green & Pleasant Land

Yours faithfully

Oliver Middleton
….Redacted….


